
Communication

US 395 HAFER ROAD TO CHEWELAH
COMMUNITY WORKSHOP

TUESDAY, AUGUST 8TH, 2023

5:00 PM - 7:30 PM

Location: Civic Center
                  301 E Clay - East side of building
                  Between the Library and the Fire Department
                  Parking on North side, Entrances on North and South side

Child friendly environment with play area.

Light refreshments and snacks provided.

Washington State Department of Transportation
Contact: Shea Suski, (509) 324-6135

 

Use this Project Tracker Link to find Real-Time Updates;

https://wsdot.wa.gov/construction-planning/search-projects/us-395-hafer-road-chewelah-paving-
complete-streets

                 

Supporting Documents

US 395 - Hafer Road to Chewelah Meeting 1 Map Package 930.85 KB

US 395 - Hafer Road to Chewelah Meeting 1 Presentation 7.58 MB

US 395 - Hafer Road to Chewelah Meeting 1 Agenda 160.72 KB
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